GALLATIN GATEWAY RURAL FIRE DIST.
Regular Trustee’s Meeting/June 19, 2018

Trustees present: Joe Axtell, Terry Fluke and Cooper Wade
Also present: Jeremiah Hillier and Barbara Macloud

Cooper called the meeting to order at 7:30P.M. Terry moved and Joe seconded the motion to
approve the minutes from the May 2018 meeting. The vote was unanimous in favor.

Warrants #10286-10317 in the amount of $25,338.46 were presented for approval and
payment. Joe moved and Terry seconded the motion to approve the warrants except for
#10286 for $1290. The vote was unanimous in favor.

Chief's report (see attached)

The lot at Four Corners has already been approved for sewer and water.

Barbara Macloud has given notice that she will no longer be able to work as secretary for the
Dept. Kathy Brekke will fill the vacancy until a new secretary can be hired.

The GGRFD will be holding a joint meeting with the Gallatin Gateway School to discuss
procedures in case of a school shooting etc.

Joe moved and Terry seconded the motion to adjourn the meeting. The vote was unanimous in
favor. Cooper adjourned the meeting at 8:10P.M.



